
  

 

 

OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT 

FOR EDUCATIONAL SERVICES 

 

 

 

  

TO: Dr. Mike Riggle  

  

FROM: Rosanne Williamson  

  

RE: FOIA  

  

DATE:  September 22, 2010 

 

Attached you will find a FOIA request received by the district and our response. 

 

We responded within the 5 business day requirement. 

 

 




















